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ToureLake

City of Austin

Planning and Development Review Department Friday, December 03, 2010
Case Manager Clark Patterson

Mr. Patterson

On behalf of SaveTownLake.org | hereby request a postponement for thirty days of case #
C814-2008-0145, The Park PUD, thatis on the City Council agenda for Thursday December 9,
2010 as item # 69.

SaveTownlake.org (STL) is an interested party in all zoning cases involving the Waterfront
Overlay Ordinance. This case is within the South Central sub-district of the Waterfront Overlay
and is of particular concern to STL. And while the representative for the developer of this
project, Mr. Steve Drenner, has met with one of the members of the STL Board of Directors, the
full board has just now become aware that this project has come back for consideration and will
be before the City Council next week.

As a Board we have not had access to the case back up material until today and therefore have
not had an opportunity to review the staff recommendations and how this project relates to the
intent of the Waterfront Overiay Ordinance. We are requesting this postponement to allow for a
thorough review of the proposal and the opportunity for the full Board of STL to meet and
consider our position on the proposed project.

Please let me know as soon as possible if this request will be amenable to the staff and Council.

Sincerely
Thomas Cooke, Chairman of the Board, SaveTownlLake.org

CC: Greg Guernsey, Director of Planning and Development Review Department
City Manager Marc Ott and the Austin city Council

Sent by e -mail

clark.patterson@ci.austin.tx.us
reg.guernsey@ci.austin tx.us
marc.ott@ci.austin.tx.us
http://www.ci.austin.tx.us/council/groupemail.htm
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